
Letter of Notification

On the 21st day of September, 2023 KRUX 91.5 FM Las Cruces, (hereby referred to as 
KRUX), had dead air from the time period of 11:37:00am to 01:28:18pm. There was a blackout 
in electricity located in the area of Las Cruces in which our station resides. KRUX staff then 
began troubleshooting and trying to get brought back on air. As of 01:28:18pm, 21SEP23, 
KRUX has not experienced dead air and is back up and broadcasting. 
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